April 6, 2021
Dear UW Tacoma faculty, staff and students,
I am delighted to announce the appointment of Dr. Keva Miller as the inaugural dean of the School of Social Work & Criminal Justice at the University of Washington Tacoma. Dr. Miller will join us this summer from Portland State University, where she is Professor and Associate Dean for Academic Affairs in the School of Social Work.
Dr. Miller is nationally recognized for her scholarship in the areas of criminal justice and child welfare. She has authored numerous publications, reports, and presentations that emphasize racial disproportionality and disparities within criminal justice and child welfare systems and examine the impacts on children and families. Her scholarship also examines risk, protection, and resilience among BIPOC and highly stressed populations. Prior to her 13-year tenure at Portland State University, she held academic appointments at the University of Texas at Austin, Fordham University, and Columbia University. Dr. Miller earned her doctorate in social work from Fordham University and holds masters and baccalaureate degrees in social work from the University of Texas at Austin.
Dr. Miller’s vision for the school is to promote social justice and achieve multidisciplinary academic and organizational excellence. This vision includes economic, political, and racial justice, and it is centered on values of equity, inclusion, diversity and access. Dr. Miller seeks to lead the school in a flexible and forward-thinking way that emphasizes academic excellence, intellectual thought leadership, student-centered teaching, and active community engagement.
We are delighted to welcome Dr. Miller to UW Tacoma!
Sincerely,
Jill Purdy
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